
 

7271 Lakeshore Blvd.  Mentorpreschoolteachers@gmail.com  (440) 946-7269 
Mentor, Ohio 44060 Mentorcoop@gmail.com  
 

 

Pandemic Response 
 

In the event of a pandemic we shall follow all guidelines set forth by 
the state of Ohio and through The Department of Job and Family 
Services.  A temporary pandemic license shall be filled out 
immediately to try to keep the organization operational for all 
members.   

Staggered drop off and pick-ups shall be put in place for safety.  
Daily classroom sanitation schedules shall be introduced and followed 
for everyone’s well-being.  Children shall be split between two 
different classrooms to ensure limited exposure and the addition of 
extra sanitation practices shall be introduced into the class daily 
schedule.   

Face shields shall be required for all staff and teachers.  Adults 
entering or exiting the facilities shall wear protective facial 
coverings whenever on the property.  Children may be asked to wear 
facial coverings during group play however certain circumstances 
may arise and it is okay if they cannot keep one on during these 
times.   

Classes may be combined, and regular open program days may be 
reduced in order to fulfill registration and financial needs, in such 
uncertain times. 

During times of financial duress due to a pandemic or similar 
situation the board administrator and president shall have the 
authority to sign for necessary loans or grants to keep the facility 
fully operational. 

 

 


